Annex C

Letter from York BID



The York BID Company Ltd
The Red House, 1 Duncombe Place, York YO1 7ED
T: 01904 809970
E: info@theyorkbid.com

W: www.theyorkbid.com

Thursday 17th January 2018

Neil Ferris Corporate Director Economy and Place City of York Council West Offices Station Rise York YO1 6GA

Dear Neil,

Please accept this letter as a statement of commitment for the York BID to contribute £50k towards the public realm improvement project involving the removal and making good of both the redundant Parliament Street fountain and redundant disabled toilet block on St Sampson Square.

This commitment was made at the York BID Board meeting dated 22nd November 2017 and based on two conditions;

- 1. That this funding is matched with an equal contribution by City of York Council who are a key stakeholder and beneficiary in this project;
- 2. That the estimates do not alter from those quoted by CYC (Parliament street fountain £30-35k and toilet block £52k).

Yours sincerely,

Michael Hjort Director York BID

Colin Crawford Director York BID

CC: David Fraser at York Civic Trust